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                 07 December 2021 

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD
SUBJECT:  Letter of Lateness for Leave Request
1.  DA31 is being submitted late due to change of plans for the leave requestor; due to the anticipated leave dates of other E-7 and above leadership across the Directorate.
2. The point of contact for this memorandum is undersigned at 301-319-0887 or    

natasha.c.love.mil@mail.mil.
                                  NATASHA C. LOVE
               SFC, USA
                                               SEL, Directorate for Medicine 
Department of the Army


ALPHA COMPANY


Troop Command, walter reed national military medical center


8901 rockville pike 


BETHESDA, MD 20889-5600
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